
Class 5 Newsletter 

           Summer Term – 14th May 2021 

This Week 

This week, we have taken on advertising as our theme for 

Extreme English Week. The children have designed their own 

chocolate bars and made a prototype bar with a well-designed 

sleeve and a catchy slogan. We then made our magazine advert 

on the laptops, promoting our new product. The children used 

persuasive language and thought about their audience. We then 

went on to film a television advert on the I-PADs, where we used 

our intonation and oral skills to persuade our viewers to eat our 

chocolate bar! The children are budding entrepreneurs!! We also 

looked at some favourite picture books and created story sacks 

for our buddies which we gave out on Thursday. The class were 

super creative and really tried to make the bags special. 

Go, Year 6!! 

 Class 5 have been complimented by many 

staff this week and I feel really proud of 

them all. Mrs Barrow from Ashton High 

School commented on how happy, bubbly 

and polite the children were, and the 

Reception staff were blown away by the 

compassion and patience Year 6 showed 

with their buddies during our ‘Buddy Get 

Together’ on Thursday. They swapped 

small gifts, read to the Reception children 

and played games on the field. It was a joy 

to watch  

 

Our Courageous Advocate this week is……  

John the Baptist 

John was wonderful and did incredible 

things. He wanted people to see how 

amazing Jesus is, and for people to 

trust Jesus with all their hearts. 

 

Our Christian Value for this week has been 

Compassion 

 

 

Celebration 

Compassion – Alfie for being really kind hearted to his buddy and 

the other children in class  

Star Writer – Ryan for creating a wonderful magazine advert 

Extreme English Writing Prize – Archie for making a huge effort 

with his story sack for his buddy 

Extreme English Reading Prize – Ethan for being consistently 

enthusiastic about his Reading 

 

 

Key Dates 

21st May – Close for Half term @3:15pm 

 7th June – Reopen at 8:45am  

1st July – Maths Carousel Day 

 5th - 9th July – Super Safety Week 

 

 

Next Week 

We shall be basing our English work around a short film, 

The Piano. We shall also be practising our lines for the 

Year 6 End of Year Production, ‘Wow, What a Year!’ 

which we are really looking forward to.  Our Maths will 

continue on Area and Perimeter and we shall be 

plugging some gaps in our Arithmetic too. Class 5 will 

complete their Science on the heart and we will continue 

our History topic on the 1960s. The children will be 

putting together a Courageous Advocate powerpoint as 

part of our RE topic. 


